Walden Land Use Planning Committee Meeting – September 1, 2021 10:00 am to 12:15 pm at Walden Town Hall Minutes

Attendees were Dawson Wheeler, Alderwoman Sarah McKenzie, Angela Cassidy, Steven Bush, and Andrew Hausler in person, and consultants Keith Covington and Leisel Goethert via Zoom.

Reviewed individual written comments on draft Land Use Plan with consultants and the committee for clarification and input to the next draft.

Discussed the Curb Cut Ordinance, current process for curb cut applications, and concerns and possible implications to a proposed development.